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Day to Day, May 27, 2005 · There are new concerns involving the erectile dysfunction drug Viagra -- the U.S. 
Food and Drug Administration on Friday announced an investigation over possible links between the popular 
drug and blindness among diabetics and those suffering heart disease. Alex Chadwick speaks with Dr. John 
Kerrison, assistant professor of ophthalmology, neurology and neurosurgery at the Johns Hopkins Hospital in 
Baltimore, Md., about the new safety concerns. 
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